
May 8, 2023 

Budget Adjustment Hearing 

Public Hearing on Redistricting Proposal 

The Schaller-Crestland Board of Education met on Monday, May 8, 2023 in the district office of the 

Schaller-Crestland School, Schaller, IA for the 2022-2023 Budget Adjustment Hearing. The following 

board members were present: Christy Horan, Kory Blum, Steve Mason, and Mike Schmitt (arr. 6:35pm). 

Also present: Brd. Sec’ry Wandrey. Absent: Matt Cress. 

Call to order at 6:30 pm by President Christy Horan.  

Motion by Mason, second by Blum to approve the agenda as posted. Motion carried 3-0. 

The proposed 2022-2023 budget amendment was reviewed. President Horan opened the hearing up to 

the public for comments and concerns. Being none, the hearing was closed. 

Motion by Blum, second by Mason to adopt the 2022-2023 budget amendment in the areas of 

Instruction: $4,945,269, Total Support Services: $2,430,984, Non-Instructional programs: $590,000, and 

Total Other Expenditures: $685,000. Roll Call vote: Horan, Blum, Mason. Nays: None, Absent: Cress, 

Schmitt. Motion carried 3-0.  

Schmitt arrived at 6:35 pm.   

President Horan opened the hearing up at 6:35pm for public comment on the director districts. Being 

none, the hearing was closed. President Horan, along with Blum, Schmitt, and Mason, agree to keep the 

director districts the same.  

With there being no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned by President Horan at 6:36 pm.  

 


